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WLC News: 

Common Core Standards Workshops: 

 March 6
th
: members from each department attended the Seresc Common Core Workshop and 

will be sharing information with their department. 

 March 11
th
 3-5pm: Leadership Team of which includes Department Heads, Competency 

Committee, and MS Team Leaders attended an in- school workshop run by the DOE and Seresc. 

This presentation was focused on a math CCSS workshop that works through understanding the 

standards, doing some gap analysis, and planning for transition. 

 March 14
th
: Staff-in-Service Day for Full Faculty was held and focused on Common Core 

Standards. The workshop was once again run by the DOE and Seresc. It included a presentation 

to the full faculty in the morning and break- out sessions in the afternoon.   

Competency Committee Report: Information from February 21
st
 Meeting:  

There was a lengthy discussion about what the issue is around the term “Body of Evidence.” The burning 

question asked was, “how do you know that students have passed a competency?” For the next PLC on 

March 19
th
 each teacher will bring a copy of their competencies and a list of "how teachers know that 

students know what is being taught" and example(s) of that.  

 

There was a brief discussion on the incomplete policy. The thought was raised about allowing 

incompletes to be open longer than 2 weeks. 

 

On March 28
th
 Competency Committee Members will have a PD Day to discuss remediation. 

 

Next Meeting March 21
st
  

 

Necap Report: 

Both the Math and LA Departments have met and are addressing test scores. Included in this report is a 

revised plan which originally was developed by the Math Department last year addressing the low scores 

in the 2012 Necap Scores.   

Lumber worth $66 was donated to the physical education department for the Frisbee golf 

course. 

 

Progress reports were mailed on February 21
st
 

 

Arena scheduling will be held on Friday, March 22
nd

 

 



Winter Sports: 

Seasons are finished and spring sports will start mid-March.  Sports Night was held on 

Wednesday March 6
th

. 

NAEP testing for grade 8 was held on March 7
th

 

NWEA testing for grade 6 will run March 18-20 

NWEA testing for grade 7 will run March 21-25 

Third Quarter will end on March 29
th 

 

 

 

 

 


